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Communication
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca cw (1) R Ap"l 7’ 2021
To: Bellisario, Adelina M
Subject: FW: [External] Item 8 Committee of the Whole April 7, 2021
Date: April-01-21 1:47:08 PM

From: Lor Cols! -

Sent: Thursday, April 01, 2021 1:46 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] ltem 8 Committee of the Whole April 7, 2021

| am writing to oppose the changes being contemplated under Iltem 8 of the above noted meeting. |
currently live in walking distance to Keele and Rutherford and want to reiterate that this intersection does
not need more intensification as it is already maxed out. Currently the traffic along Rutherford Road is
unbearable. During normal times, pre covid, entering and exiting my subdivision is impossible. Even on
weekends, with Canada's Wonderland open and the major shopping centre, Vaughan Mills, travel along
Rutherford is just a nightmare.

Intensifying the density at the four corners of Keele and Rutherford will just make the current conditions
worse and be a constant gridlock situation.

How are the residents in the area going to have quiet enjoyment of their property? Noise and
environmental pollution will escalate God forbid if anyone of the seniors in this area need an ambulance
it would just take a much longer time for EMS to respond.

| truly hope that this intiative is shot down and will not proceed.

Thank you for your time.
Lori Colussi.





